
MEETING:		Tuesday,	August	21st,	2018	@	6:30pm	
	

Board	Members	Present:		James	Daskal,	Todd	Baldwin,	Trey	Wiley,	Bob	Ligon,	Cathy	Patrick,	
Marise	Kuhlke.		
	
Residents	present:		None	
Meeting	started	at	6:30pm.	Bob	Ligon	read	the	minutes	from	last	month	due	to	Todd	Baldwin	
on	Vacation.	
New	Business	–		
Jim	Daskal	raised	the	concern	that	we	should	be	looking	out	for	those	in	the	neighborhood	who	
are	ill	and	that	we	as	residents	should	reach	out	to	see	what	we	can	do	for	them.	Whether	it	be	
something	like	having	a	prayer	group	for	those	who	request	one	or	we	stop	by	the	resident	to	
see	what	we	can	do	for	them.		One	suggestion	was	to	possibly	hold	a	support	meeting	once	or	
twice	a	month	at	the	clubhouse.	
There	are	two	trees	near	690	Woodhall	Abbey	that	were	hit	by	lighting.	These	trees	are	dying	
and	will	need	to	be	removed.	
	
Treasurer	-	Candy	Adams	–		
	
Candy	Adams	was	absent	for	tonight’s	meeting.	Jim	Daskal	asked	the	board	if	they	had	any	
questions	about	the	financial	report.		There	were	no	questions.	
	
Club	House	–			Marise	Kuhlke		-				
	
Sandra	Self	who	is	head	of	our	social	events	committee	has	proposed	a	list	dates	to	have	parties	
at	the	club	house.	Events	will	be	coming	soon.	
		
Pool	–			Cathey	Patrick		
	
Light	bulb	inside	the	pool	was	changed.		Pool	is	losing	water	quicker	that	it	should	be.	We	may	
have	a	leak.		A	pool	company	said	they	could	check	on	it	and	patch	it	for	$575	unless	it	is	a	
larger	issue.	
	
Grounds	–	Trey	Wiley	
		
Pro	Lawn	will	be	spraying	for	weeds	and	applying	a	treatment	in	September.		A	specific	date	will	
be	announced	once	we	hear	more.	Trees:		Trees	outside	the	wall	that	have	died	are	in	the	
process	to	be	removed.	We	have	to	remove	the	two	trees	near	690	woodhall	abbey	that	were	
hit	by	lighting	but	we	are	going	to	wait	for	our	treasurer	Candy	Adams	to	return	so	we	can	ask	
her	about	available	funds.	
	
Gates-	Bob	Ligon	–	Nothing	to	Report.	
	
Meeting	came	to	an	end	at	7:30PM.	



	
	
	
	
	
	


